
Grenfell Anniversary - Safe/Quiet Spaces and support 
 
Organisation   Clement James 

 
On the 14th June the ClementJames will have several rooms onsite available along with the 
beautiful community garden. There will be tea and coffee throughout the day and staff and 
the Samaritans available to offer support.  
 

Organisation  Dalgarno Trust 

All day on the 14th June the Trust will be making one of their rooms a quiet space for people 
to come and remember those who have perished and suffered through this tragedy. 

 

Organisation  Smart 

Email   amelia.mustapha@smartlondon.org.uk 

SMART is a designated safe space and is open for drop-in, emotional support in a quiet 
space, mindfulness, yoga or other therapeutic activities at the Basement, 15, Gertrude 
Street, SW10 0JN.  They will continue to be open every day (including the weekend from 
10am to 4pm and on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday between 6pm and 9pm). On 
Thursday 24th between 11am and 1pm at the Curve. 

 

Organisation  Lancaster Community Art Therapy 

Services will continue to run as normal.  As the inquiry progresses, they will continue to offer 
this service, increasing staffing and opening hours in the weeks leading up to and, for as 
long as necessary.   
 
Direct referrals to art therapy will continue to be taken. 
 
Art therapy respite and adult group services will continue to run at the V&A  
 
Opening times from 10am until late, staff permitting ( 

 

Organisation  Latymer Christian Centre 

 
Church will open as a safe space for reflection and refreshments 

 
Thurs 14: 10am – 10pm 
Fri 15: 12 noon – 9pm 
Sat 16: 11am – 9pm with a community cream tea 3pm-5pm 
Sun 17 11am church service with memorial theme, continuing to be open 1pm-6pm 

 

 

 

 



Organisation  Journey of Hope 

Journey of Hope will be holding a wellbeing retreat on Saturday 16th June. We will have 
massage therapists, yoga and breathing exercises along with lunch and a quiet supportive 
place to be for anyone affected. 
 

The NHS 

At the memorial service in St Helen’s there will  be two members of the Outreach team  

On the walk from St Helen’s to the wall, Outreach team members will be supporting along 

with the Adults team members  

  

 


